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CIRCULAR

Dear Parent,
Greetings!

We hope this message finds you in the best of health and spirit.

As we approach the Half-Yearly Examinations, we would like to bring to your attention the critical
importance of these assessments in your ward’s academic journey. The Half-Yearly Examination is not
only a comprehensive evaluation of the syllabus covered so far but also serves as a deciding factor in the
promotion of students to the next class.

Date sheet and syllabus have been shared. We urge you to monitor your ward’s preparation, ensure
regular revision, and encourage a focused and disciplined approach towards studies during this crucial
period. Revision and reinforcement classes are in full swing, students should make maximum use of

them.

These are high stake exams followed by detailed result analysis. Our school strictly follows the CBSE
Promotion Policy, which mandates that students must perform satisfactorily. Hence, it is essential for
every student to take these exams seriously and put in their best effort.

We seek your continued support in helping your child strive for academic excellence. Should
you need any assistance or clarification, please feel free to connect with the respective subject
teachers or class teacher.

Together, let’s ensure that our students are set up for success.

Warm regards,




